If your service bureau is using
PostScript Level 2, you should
enable the Level 2

features.

Do not enable PostScript Level 2
if you aren't sure that you're
printing device supports it.

1. Close the Print Options dialog
box if it is open.

2. Click Settings, PostScript
Preferences.

3. Enable the Use PostScript
Level 2 Features checkbox.

4. Click OK.




